Meeting of the Board of Directors
Traverse Area Historical Society
June 7, 2022, held online, Zoom platform

Attendees: Stephen Siciliano, Jim Warner, Sharon Jennings, Larry Hains, Jordan Anderson, Sarah Bowers, and Brian McCall

Absent: Peg Siciliano, Jen Loup, and Emily Modrall

Secretary’s Report
J. Loup previously circulated the minutes to board members via email. B. McCall motioned to accept minutes as presented. S. Bowers seconded. Passed unanimously. 

Public Comment: none

Treasurer’s Report: 
S. Bowers previously circulated the report via email to board members. 

Huntington: $1,825.00
TBA Petertyl Savings: $7,680.53
TBA Checking : $15,611.76
TBA Emily Project: $5,699.30

The current balance in our PayPal account is $1619.18. We discussed whether there was a need for this amount in this account. Given the lack of activity in the account, the board authorized the treasurer to transfer $1,000 from this account to the TBA Checking account. 

President’s Report: 
S. Siciliano requested assistance in providing technology support for several areas. These included Facebook event pages for our tours and web maintenance for our website. J. Anderson volunteered to cover both responsibilities. He will contact J. Loop for more information.

S. Siciliano reviewed the need to revise the society bylaws last reviewed in 2017. He shared the areas he thought would need revision. He asked the board to review the bylaws before the next meeting with a focus to streamline any procedure impacting board business. He will provide his draft changes to the board by the end of the month in preparation for this review at the July board meeting. 

Membership Report: 
S. Jennings circulated the report via email to the board members. 
Current Membership: 145 

Program/Events Report:
J. Loup previously circulated the report via email to board members. 
Tours:
L. Hains asked for assistance in collecting fees and collecting release forms at his cemetery tours. S. Bowers, S. Jennings and J. Warner volunteered to provide assistance at upcoming tours. L. Hains also asked for the creation of a sign to explain the tour information. J. Anderson agreed to supply L. Hains the sign before the first tour. L. Hains will email J. Anderson the needed information for the sign. 
 
New Business: 
L. Hains and S. Siciliano reviewed the phone calls and email inquiries with the board. Follow up will be done as needed.

L. Hains and J. Warner reviewed the current state of slides that were recovered from the storage unit. Those not dealing with local history will be discarded. Local history slides will be retained for fall when S. Jennings can devote time to review them. 

Meeting adjourned at 7:38




